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Postponement of DGO 5.01 
"Use of Force Policy and Proper Control of a Person" effective date 

The May 10, 2021 effective date for Department General Order 5.01 (see DN 21-024) has been 
postponed as the Police Commission considers possible clarifications. 

The Department will issue notices as updated information becomes available. 

W-QL i -A 
WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Per DN 20-150, all sworn and non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 
document in PowerDlviS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible 
for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd, writtendirectivessfgov. org 
who will provide additional information. 

Safety with Respect 
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